Environmental Compliance Consultancy (Pty) Ltd

PO Box 91193 Klein Windhoek Namibia info@eccenvironmental.com www.eccenvironmental.com +264 81 669 7608





ECC-145-480(b)-LET-33-A

04 July 2024

The Directorate of Mining Ministry of Mines and Energy

Private Bag 13297

Windhoek

Namibia



MINISTRY OF ENVISONMENT FORESTLY AND TOURISM PRECEIVED BY OFFICIAL STAMPFFAIR.

O 4 JUL 2024

Signature:

Date: RECEIVED 2

Signature:

FOR ATTENTION:

MR PENDA ITHINDI - EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR (MINISTRY OF MINES AND

ENERGY)

COPY TO:

MR TIMOTEUS MUFETI - ENVIRONMENTAL COMMISSIONER (MINISTRY

OF ENVIRONMENT, FORESTRY AND TOURISM)

RE- SUBMISSION OF THE DRAFT SCOPING REPORT AND PRELIMINARY ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT PLAN FOR THE PROPOSED CONSTRUCTION OF A GREEN HYDROGEN PIPELINE FROM ARANDIS TO FARM 58, ERONGO REGION, NAMIBIA.

Dear Mr Penda Ithindi,

Environmental Compliance Consultancy (ECC) has been appointed by Cleanergy Solutions Namibia (Pty) to conduct an Environmental and Social Impact Assessment (ESIA) and compile an Environmental Management Plan (EMP) for the proposed construction of a green ammonia pipeline from Arandis to Farm 58 (APP – 002568).

In accordance with Section 32 (1) of the Environmental Management Act (EMA) No. 7 of 2007, ECC hereby submits the draft scoping report, preliminary EMP, and associated appendices (in hardcopy) to you as the competent authority, the Ministry of Environment, Forestry and Tourism (MEFT), and all registered Interested and Affected Parties (I&APs) and stakeholders for a public review period of 14 days, from 3 July 2024 to 17 July 2024. Additionally, ECC intends to arrange further public engagements between 8 July and 10 July 2024 in Walvis Bay, Swakopmund, and Arandis, which will form part of the ESIA report and associated documents.

The report and appendices can be accessed via our website: https://eccenvironmental.com/download/the-proposed-construction-of-a-hydrogen-pipeline-from-arandis-to-farm-58-erongo-region-namibia/

Should you require any assistance regarding the details within this letter or the report, please do not hesitate to contact us. We look forward to hearing from you at your earliest convenience.

Yours sincerely,

Stephan Bezuidenhout

stephan@eccenvironmental.com

Jessica Bezuidenhout

jessica@eccenvironmental.com